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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 1:45:00 PM
To: TODD.M.HANSSEN@sargentlundy.com
Subject: RE: RUS Guidance
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

Thanks

We are also going to talk about FGD spec proposal

From: TODD.M.HANSSEN@sargentlundy.com
[mailto:TODD.M.HANSSEN@sargentlundy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 11:29 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Subject: RUS Guidance

Eric,

For our discussion at 2p, I've attached a couple of RUS guidance documents. The first
is a flowchart that can be used to classify proposed activities, and identifies which types
of projects generally require an Environmental Assessment and Environmental Report.
The second is RUS Bulletin 1794A-061 - Guide for Preparing the Environmental Report

for Electric Projects Requiring an Environmental Assessment.

Thanks,

Todd M. Hanssen
Sr. Vice President, Fossil Power Technologies
Sargent & Lundy, LLC
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60603

TEL: (312) 269-6874
FAX: (312) 269-1968
CEL: (312) 543-1225
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